ARUNACHAL PRADESH
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
ITANAGAR

No.PSC-R(B)/19/2016 Dated Itanagar, the 15" Sept’2017

NOTIFICATION

It is to inform all qualified candidates that the Interview/ Viva-voce for
the post of Fishery Officer under the Department of Fisheries, scheduled on
19/09/2017 has been posponed and re-fixed on 22/09/2017 due to administrative
reason. Admit card already issued will stand valid. The venue and time of
interview remain unchanged.
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Memo No.PSC-R(B)/19/2016: Dated Itanagar, the 15"

Sept’2017

Copy to :-

Ly The Editor, Eastern Sentinel, Itanagar with a request 1o publish

Notification in one issue of your paper and to submit copies of bill in
triplicate to the undersigned for payment.

o

The Editor, The Arunachal Times , Itanagar with a request to publish
Notification in one issue of your paper and to submit copies of bill in
triplicate to the undersigned for payment.

(OS]

The Editor, the Echo of Arunachal, Itanagar with a request to publish
Notification in one issue of your paper and to submit copies of bill in
triplicate to the undersigned for payment.

4. Office Copy.
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